Email from Nino Tevzadze

To <Jeremy.Wates@unece.org>

On 02.03.2009 07:59

Subject Communication to the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee Concerning compliance by Georgia with the provisions of the Convention in connection with decision-making on long-term licenses for forest resources use (Ref. ACCC/C/2008/35)

Dear Mr. Jeremy Wates,

First of all thank you for your letter of January 8, 2009 and opportunity to present to your attention the detailed information regarding the Communication to the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee Concerning compliance by Georgia with the provisions of the Convention in connection with decision-making on long-term licenses for forest resources use (Ref. ACCC/C/2008/35) submitted by CENN on December 16, 2008 in order to clarify the issues further.

This additional information is submitted to the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee to present specific allegations of non-compliance of decision-making on long-term licenses for forest resources use with the provisions of Aarhus Convention (specifically Article 6, paragraphs 2 and 4).

Thank you for cooperation.

Looking forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Nino Tevzadze

Nino TEVZADZE

Caucasus Environmental NGO Network (CENN)

Sociologist
